Hovember 25,1994

‘Pimn Luke
Department of Water Resources

Re: Water rights 75-0309 & 75-4471

From Myrthus Austin

1029 Hwy 93 H.

Salmon, ID. 83467

Dear Tim, I am writing this on the reverse side of a letter I mailed to
Horm Young so you will have the information therein,

Enclosed herein is a copy of an pld map showing the land owned by Gilmore

and Pittsburg RailRoad and another showing the land owned by Silver Peak
Ranch Trust. As you can see both of the above water rights pertain to
the samne land, iy son John and L are each irustees of the Silver Peak
Ranch Trust and as such are legal owners of the above water rights.

I would like to know if water rights 75-0009 and 75-4471 were
recorded in the name of Silver Peak Ranch as I requested;and, I would
also like to know 1f they are recognized by the State of Idaho as legsal
and lawful water rights?

Please may I hear from you as this is very ilmportant to ne.

Thanlt you. Respectfully,

Hyrthys Austin




